
 
 

Working Bee – Birdlip Reserve 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
The Eastern River Landcare Network will be holding a 
working bee to undertake weed removal and general 

maintenance works at Birdlip Reserve. 
 

Saturday, 2nd September 2017 
 

10.00am – 1.00pm 
 

Birdlip Reserve, Mangoplah to The Rock Road 
(near Jaegars Lane) 

 
Bring your own spades etc if you have them or just a 

willing pair of hands. 
 

All Welcome 


